

JESSE BACON, SUPERINTENDENT

ADRIENNE USHER, ASSISTANT SUPERINTENDENT BRANDY HOWARD, CHIEF ACADEMIC OFFICER TROY WOOD, CHIEF OPERATIONS OFFICER

TO:

Dr. Jesse Bacon, Superintendent

FROM:

Dr. Lee Barger, Director of CCR/Innovative Programs

DATE:

April 11, 2023

RE:

"I'm In!!" Scholarship Drawings

It is time for our district's annual drawing of our "I'm In!!" Scholarship for a single senior from each BCPS high school in the amount of \$2,000. If selected, the graduate will receive \$1,000 initially, and \$1,000 for continuing their studies for a second year. The drawing will occur during our April 24th Board of Education meeting. Students' names were entered into the drawing by simply providing a copy of their college acceptance letter to their school principal or counselor. Names could only be entered into the drawing one time.

Please place this request for the drawing on the April board agenda.